Pinetucky Gun Club March 2022 Newsletter

Notes from Charles Dolan (hoard president):

Hi all: I hope everyone is gearing up for an early spring. The weather is getting
nice and it’s time to come out and shoot. When you come out to Pinetucky, please
take a moment and notice the changes to the interior of the clubhouse and the
exterior. Lori Cislo has been re-arranging the interior and we have done some
repairs and painted the front porch and rear entrance. Many thanks to those who
helped in making this happen. In addition, we had a workday on Saturday the 12th
with our members and the Pullits, our vouth shooting group. The trap machines
have been adjusted correctly, along with backfilling around the skeet/trap stations.
We were also able to burn the interior circle of the sporting clay course again,
hoping to make this area come to life. John Higgins let the charge to rve-configure
the sporting clay course.

On another note- the Pullits are hosting a Friday night dinner at the end of every
month. March 25" is the date for this month and you can find the details further
down in the newsletter. Please come join us after dinner and shoot with the
younger group. Just some FYI—we shot in January and the younger guns
“cleaned our clock”! Owen Spivey took the older crown in a game of Scrap. It’s
time to get revenge!

Please come out and join us for shooting activities. The pistol side is picking up
and there is a crowd that shoots sporting clays most Sunday mornings.

Attention Members: If vou have not picked up your 2022 Member Badge please
drop by the clubhouse during open hours and pick yours up.

Our March weekends are full of events so please look for range/field closures this
month for these events. You can look for closures here in the newsletter or at
www.pinetucky.com on the events calendar.




March Events

March 5" — Kids Masonic Shoot — This is Pinetucky’s 15" year of holding this
event. Pinetucky teaches the youth that attend safe gun handling in rifle, pistol and
shotgun. Don Raley of Appling Archers also provides instruction in the discipline
of archery. If any of our members would like to volunteer to help out this day,
please contact Lori at 706-592-4230. Specifically looking for help with shotgun.

: March 5" - Steel Challenge (Rifle
ST E E !_ Range Closed) Please register through

CHALLENGE Practiscore.

https.:/"www.practiscore.con/pinetucky-
.
steel-challenge-05-march-2022/register

March 11" — Tatiana Whitlock - AR-15 Class www.tatianawhitlock.com for
details and to register. (Competition Bays)

March 12th — Tatiana Whitlock — Defensive Handgun www.tatianawhitlock.com
Jfor details and to register. (Competition Bays)

March 12 — Women on Target - wot.nra.org/find-a-
clinic/ to register. Cost is $25.00 and includes lunch.
, You must pre-register for this class, no walk ins

From the Women of the NRA [RelglEs

March 13" — Tatiana Whitlock -Women only Concealed Carry Lifestyle
www. latianawhitlock.com for details and to register (Competition Bays)




Marth 19" — NRL 22 Rifle Match (Rifle Range
closed) Please register through Practiscore

_ https.//www.practiscore.com/pinetucky-febuary-2022-
NATIONAL RIFLE LEAGUS nrl-22/register

March 19" - USPSA — (Competition Bays closed)

Please register through Practiscore.
JSHODTIN

4 https.//www.practiscore.com/pine tiucky-uspsa-2022-0) 2-
19-1/register

March 19" — Young Life Sporting Clays
Shoot — (Sporting Clays Closed Today for
Event) www.augusta.younglife.org/events
for information and registration. Young Life
is an organization that impacts the lives of
teenagers in our area. They reach out and
yo u n g build bridges of trust with the youth and
then teach them the unconditional love of
Christ. 3125.00 gets you an individual
A U g us t - entry to this event or 3500.00 for a four-
some. So, gather your friends and register
to shoot the event. If you can’t shoot, and you want to help out the vouth they are
accepting sponsorship towards this event. Information can be found at the above
website. Come on out in March and have some fun, the weather should be great.




March 25" — Pinetucky Pullits Spaghetti Dinner. Come
out and eat with our vouth shotgun shooters and then join
them for shotgun games after dinner. $10/adults and
$5.00/children. For further information and to RSVP
please text Leila Hebert at 912-312-0566.

March26th — Women’s Shooting League at Pinetucky — Sithouette Shooting on
the Rifle Range 8:43am — 12pm (Rifle Range Closed) Carol Rosengvist will be in

town to teach this course. Contact WSLP at wslpinetucky@gmail.com for further
information.

March 26" — Augusta Christian Schools — Team Shootout

Championship - 9am start time. Qur ACS TSC is a
special event, the last competitive shoot of our
season/vear. The event is 25/25/50 (Trap/Skeet/Sporting
Clays) and competition is limited to our ACS Shooting

. Lions team only. The winner captures our "Champion of
the - Year" trophy and black jacket award.

RANGE CLOSURES FOR MARCH

March 3" — Rifle Range (closed the first Saturday of
every month for Steel Challenge)

March 5" — Pistol Range closed for Kids Masonic Shoot

March 11", 12" and 13" the Competition Bays are
closed for Tatiana Whitlock’s classes. Closed all day.

March 12" — Pistol Range Closed for Women on Target Event

March 19" — Sporting Clays Course Closed - Young Life Shoot
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